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RIOC	Update	on	Island	Drinking	Water	Fountains
Roosevelt	Island	OperaBng	CorporaBon’s	top	priority	is	the	safety	and	well-being	of	its	residents

and	visitors.	On	July	6,	aLer	concerns	were	raised	about	water	quality,	we	immediately	shut	down

the	water	supply	systems	in	all	parks,	playgrounds	and	drinking	fountains,	conducted	water
quality	tesBng	at	11	different	locaBons,		and	consulted	with	state	health	officials.		Preliminary

results	indicate	that	the	water	in	drinking	fountains	poses	no	risk	for	conBnued	use.
	

However,	as	an	addiBonal	safeguard,	health	officials	recommended	that	the	Roosevelt	Island

OperaBng	CorporaBon	conduct	addiBonal	tesBng	from	a	New	York	State	cerBfied	laboratory.	The
water	will	remain	off	at	all	parks	while	addiBonal	tesBng	is	performed	and	reviewed,	and	upon

compleBon	of	tesBng,	we	will	share	the	results	with	the	public.
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